
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The February Business Club meeting took place on the 13th, at the usual Collingham 
Football Club venue, by kind permission of its Management Committee. 
 
First-time attendee Timothy Cook was welcomed to the meeting, and outlined his general 
work in the education sector, and his new business venture providing a mobile bar 
specialising in gin-based drinks.  The bar is available for hire at events such as weddings, 
parties and shows, full details being available at www.de-canter.co.uk 
 
Arrangements being made by our local MP, Robert Jenrick, to host a visit to Parliament on 
29th March (Brexit day!) were also discussed.  Departing Collingham by coach at 8:30am, 
and returning around 10:30pm, for a cost of £20 per person the trip will take-in a welcome 
and Q&A session with our local MP, together with a professionally guided tour of the Palace 
of Westminster 
 
An update was also provided on plans to extend the dedicated off-road cycle track that 
currently links Newark to Collingham, through to Besthorpe.  This project will provide a wide 
range of environmental, health, and safety benefits, with the associated funding applications 
making good progress. 
   
Collingham Business Club meetings are free to attend, taking place between 6:00pm and 
7:00pm on the second Wednesday of every month (excluding August & December); the next 
meeting therefore takes place on Wednesday, 13th March 2019 at Collingham Football 
Club. 
 
Anyone interested in business matters in the Collingham area, and their guests, are always 
welcome to attend. 
 
For Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact 
terrynash@gusto-uk.com 
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